
SOUTH BROWARD DRAINAGE DISTRICT 
BID PROPOSAL REQUEST 

 

SBDD is accepting bids for SBDD Stormwater Culvert Slip-Lining Project in Southwest 
Ranches, FL.  Contractor must be licensed/insured. Bid packages available at 6591 SW 160 
Ave., Southwest Ranches, FL. Monday through Friday, 8 AM - 4:30 PM.  There is a 
MANDATORY pre-bid meeting and MANDATORY site visit.  Sealed bids must be received 
by 3:00 P.M., Thursday, March 16, 2017, with bid opening at 3:15 P.M.  The pre-bid 
meeting and site visit will be Wednesday, March 8, 2017 at 1:00 P.M.  Any questions call Joe 
Certain at (954)680-3337, ext. 208 or to request a bid package via email, send request to 
joe@sbdd.org.  For more information, see project summary below. 
 
 

 
     BY: Kevin M. Hart, P.E. 
            District Director 
 
 
 
PROJECT SUMMARY: This project is to install two (2) 42” diameter HDPE Culvert Slip-
Liners in SWR.  The bidder must have slip-lined at least one (1) pipe 42” in diameter or 
larger in the past five (5) years.  The pipe diameter of the existing culverts is 48” CMP and 
the length of the culverts are 41 LF and 43 LF.  The Contractor will be required to inspect, 
and clean the culvert as needed to prepare the host pipe.  The existing culverts are 
underwater.  Contractor will have 45 calendar days to complete the projects.  There is no 
set budget and there is no bond required.  
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